
1 

ʔakisq̓nuk Community Newsletter                 
September 7, 2023 

 Upcoming Events 

 AGA Highlights 

 Housing Updates 

 Health & Self-Care 

 Employment Opportunities 

 Ktunaxa National Park Passes 

 Ktunaxa Nation AGA 

 KKCFS AGM 

In this issue...  



2 

Upcoming Events 
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Housing Notices 

 We will be sending someone out to all rental homes over the next 2 months to 
complete a routine inspection of the properties. You will be given 24 hours 
notice prior to entry. If you have dogs that are a concern, we ask that you please 
indicate this when contacted, and we will ask you to make arrangements for 
your pets during the inspection process. 

 Any seniors that need assistance with light repairs and mobility related 
alterations, please contact Christy at the office to be added to a list for 
consideration of small repairs. 

 From September 25th – 29th inclusive, we will be having a chimney sweep come 
out to all the homes (that have wood burning heat) to do a sweep of your 
chimneys.  Please be mindful of your dogs on these dates, and we ask that you 
please tie your dogs up out of the way of the workers or bring them in the 
house. Pat Nicholas will be accompanying the chimney sweeps to the 
property.  If they deem the area not safe due to dogs, they will not enter the 
property or sweep your chimney. If you have any questions, please contact 
Christy at the rec centre. 

September 
 September 11: AFN Enterprises Limited Partnership Session with Robert Thomas 

ʔakisq̓nuk Board Room 6:30 - 8:00 PM 
 September 12: Massage Clinic 2:00 - 4:00 PM 
 September 19: Service Canada Information Session at Band Office - POSTPONED 
 September 26: Elder’s Committee Meeting 
 September 28 & 29: Ktunaxa Nation AGA in Yaq̓it ʔa·knuqⱡi ‘it  
 September 29: KKCFS AGM in Yaq̓it ʔa·knuqⱡi ‘it  
 
 

Mark Your Calendars 
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Members Messages 

 There are no catches. There is no fine print. This is Free 
internet or $55 per month subsidized for every 
household on reserve. 

 20 years ago the Nations wanted improved connection 
in communities and wanted it to be free. This is now 
possible. 

You can get an application from your Band office, Shane 
or fill the application online by login into your Ktunaxa 
Hakqyit account 

https://ktunaxahakqyit.org/login 
You must register with the site to complete the 
application for free internet or subsidy for your internet 

https://ktunaxahakqyit.org/ktunaxa-community-
connectivity 
For more information contact Shane Stewart with the 
Ktunaxa Nation at 250 489 2464 ext 4373 
or shane.stewart@ktunaxa.org 

A REMINDER OF THE QUILT PROJECT 

LAST CALL FOR COMPLETED QUILT SQUARES TO BE 

INCLUDED IN THE PROJECT WILL BE OCTOBER 6, 2023. IF 

YOU ARE INTERESTED IN ASSISTING IN THE COMPLETION 

PROCESS, CONTACT PATSY OR GAYLE.  

              Gayle.michel@akisqnuk.org   

Patsy.nicholas@akisqnuk.org 

Quilting Project for a healing journey 

This is an opportunity for Akisqnukniks to express 

how you are feeling on your journey by writing a 

statement about your experience of the residential 

school, ‘60’s scoop or the Murdered/Missing 

Indigenous Women Girls/Boys on a quilt square. You 

may have been affected by one or two or all three. I 

am coordinating the project, and the possibilities are 

endless on how this project can take its course. 

However, the end project will be 3 quilts to showcase 

in the community. Please remember that this may be 

difficult and do take your time with this process. You 

can express your unique experience in words, 

sentences, paragraphs, images, color, symbols, 

pockets and more.  

HOW IT WILL WORK 

We will send you quilts squares to use, or you can 

utilize your own to design your masterpiece. We will 

also be available to put on the squares whatever you 

would like on a square for you, if you prefer. An 

opportunity for individuals to assist with the sewing 

with be set up when all quilt squares have been 

submitted.  

https://ktunaxahakqyit.org/login
https://ktunaxahakqyit.org/ktunaxa-community-connectivity
https://ktunaxahakqyit.org/ktunaxa-community-connectivity
mailto:shane.stewart@ktunaxa.org
mailto:Gayle.michel@akisqnuk.org
mailto:Patsy.nicholas@akisqnuk.org
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What’s Happening at the 
Rec Centre 
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Reminders and Notices 
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Reminders and Notices 

Chief and Council Meetings 

Band Meeting 

The next meeting is TBD. 

Chief and Council  

Deadline to submit items to Chief and Council Agenda 
is always the Friday before.  

The next meeting is September 13. 

ʔakisq̓nuk Nation is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom 
meeting. 

Topic: Chief and Council Meeting 

Join Zoom Meeting https://us02web.zoom.us/
j/89758249947?
pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09   
Meeting ID: 897 5824 9947 Passcode: 054045 

Contact Executive Assistant Karen Vargas  
karen.vargas@akisqnuk.org to request to be on the 
agenda or if you have any questions.  

The Ktunaxa Nation is in process of 

developing a communications strategy 

and perspectives and input from 

Ktunaxanin̓tik is vital. 

Please consider taking a few minutes to 

complete this survey (https://

www.surveymonkey.com/r/NZ59W92) 

or scan the QR code with your mobile 

device. 

If you have any 

questions, please feel 

free to contact 

Rosemary Phillips at  

rosemary.phillips@ktunaxa.org  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89758249947?pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89758249947?pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89758249947?pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09
mailto:kvargas@akisqnuk.org
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Reminders and Notices 

There is space available in the Badger Afterschool program for children  

attending Windermere Elementary School.   

 

Contact Badgersafterschool@gmail.com  



14 

Updates From The Emergency 
Program Coordinator  
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Self Care Employment Opportunities 

 
 
Check out full Postings at https://akisqnuk.org/employment-opportunities  
 
 Events Coordinator 
 Regulatory Engagement Coordinator 
 Guardian Program and Traditional Use Study Coordinator 
 RN - Clinical Supervisor 
 Administrative Assistant 
 Housing Coordinator 
 Events Coordinator 

 

You may submit your application to Human Resources at hr@akisqnuk.org 

https://akisqnuk.org/employment-opportunities
mailto:hhafez@akisqnuk.org
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Ktunaxa Nation AGA 

Here's the link with all the info and forms you'll need to register of the Ktunaxa 

Nation AGA in Yaq̓it ʔa·knuqⱡi ‘it: 

https://ktunaxahakqyit.org/2023-ktunaxa-nation-aga  
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KKCFS AGM 
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Reminders and Notices 
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Reminders and Notices 

Park Passes for Ktunaxa are ready to pick up! 

 

ʔamakʔis Ktunaxa has some awesome national 

parks, and all Indigenous Canadians can access 

them for day use at no fee.  

 

Now, thanks to working with Ktunaxa, Parks 

Canada has issued ‘hangtags’ for members of the 

Ktunaxa Nation. 

 

These tags are available (and free) for 

Ktunaxanin̓tik, (Ktunaxa by ancestry or closely 

related to someone who is Ktunaxa by ancestry).  

 

These tags are to hang from the rear-view mirror, 

or bring with you to enter parks, historic sites and 

the POOLS at Radium Hot Springs. 

 

Ktunaxanin̓tik can pick up their tags at the Ktunaxa Nation Council Building in Cranbrook.  

Tags are valid for entry to National Parks: 

 Banff, Yoho, Kootenay, Mount Revelstoke, Glacier, Waterton Lakes, Jasper 

They are ALSO valid for entry to: 

 Banff Park Museum National Historic Site, Cave and Basin National Historic Site, Radium Hot Springs 

Aqua Court 

Important DETAILS: 

• One tag per Ktunaxa adult who signs for it. 

• The tag allows entry for all people in the car or family groups at the sites and Aquacourt. 

• Not valid for camping, services or other activity fees. 

• Void if sold or transferred to ineligible parties. 

Any additional questions? Please email to Troyd.Hunter@ktunaxa.org 
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Ktunaxa Language Learning 
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Ktunaxa Language Learning 
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Sharing Some Great News! 

Kiʔsuʔk kykyit, 

I am writing to say thank you for supporting Bella in her athletic achievements in soccer with our family's sport grant. 

This is Bella's second year competing in the Thompson Okanagan Youth Football Association (TOYSA).  

This year, Bella has become the starting striker on a new team with the Kelowna Youth Soccer Association! This team 

differs from last year in that children are playing regular games in the Thompson Okanagan, as well as international and 

provincial competitions hosted in the lower mainland. Over Labor Day weekend Bella competed in her first 

tournament!   

Bella is on a U13 team which means she'll be under 13 next year. Yet, these children played up that tournament against 

older U14 teams. They had very close scores and managed to win one game. This was a great accomplishment  because 

it was the team's first time playing on a full-sized pitch with 11 players, rather than small-sided with 9 players. 

Bella made this team this 23/24 season because of her hard work last year. She practiced four or five days a week last 

season! 

Bella's next competition tournament (of four this season) is in the lower mainland during Thanksgiving. 

Attached are some pictures of my beautiful daughter doing what she loves best last weekend competing against Sannich 

children. Thank you for your support in Bella's athletic achievements. If she continues with this sport she can easily 

make any team in university, according her coaches, although Bella aspires higher than that, dreaming of playing in the 

World Cup with FIFA.  

Sukiⱡq̓ukni, 

Tish and Bella Lovely 


